
VISITS OF VICE CHANCELLOR – DECEMBER, 2017 

 

 MEETING WITH HON’BLE GOVERNOR 

Prof. Ashok Aima, Vice Chancellor, Central University of Jammu, called on Hon’ble 

Governor, J&K State on 18th December, 2017, and informed him about the current 

status of infrastructure development of the University Campus at Bagla Village, 

RahyaSuchani and about various academic initiatives taken by the University. He also 

informed  that  Univeristy  will  be  hosting  Vice Chancellor’s  Conference  in  February, 

2018; organizing the University’s first Convocation early next year and hosting 

Executive Programme for training IAS officers in collaboration with ASCI, Hyderabad, 

in January, 2018. 

 

 TWO DAY ALL INDIA DOGRI WRITERS’ CONFERENCE 

On 22nd December, 2017, Prof. Ashok Aima, Vice Chancellor, Central University of 

Jammu was invited as Guest of Honour in a two-day all India Dogri Writers’ 

Conference celebrating DogriMaantaDiwas by JK Academy of Art, Culture and 

Languages at Abhinav Theatre, Jammu 

 

 


